

From the Nuffield Professor of Orthopaedic Surgery

Telephone 61151 and 61152

28. March, 1955.

Dear Pring-Mill,

I am terribly sorry that I will not be in Oxford when the first meeting of the Anglo-Catalan Society takes place as I am due to visit my mother in Barcelona during Easter.

I have tried to contribute on the small scale within my power by sending personal letters of invitation to a number of my friends who could be interested in the meeting. I enclose a list and a copy of the letter I have sent out. As you see, I promise that these people will get the final programme of lectures, together with the place and time they will be given, before the meeting begins and I should be very grateful to you if you could see that they receive a programme.

I am pleased to tell you that Mr. Weaver has accepted to deliver a lecture, with his magnificent projections, on the religious buildings of Catalonia.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

J. TRUETA.

R. Pring-Mill Esq., 51 Hamilton Road, Oxford.